
I Hope Everyone had a wonderful Christmas Break.  January we will be focusing on the new 
year, winter, polar animals, and the kids favorite, transportation.   
 
 Our School will be closed on Monday, January 18th for Martin Luther King Day.  With everyone 
travelling and visiting family for the past two weeks, we want to make sure we are being extremely 
cautious with any symptoms that come up this month. This includes runny noses, coughs, and fevers.  
I will continue to take great care in keeping our classroom, and our hands, clean and sanitized.  For 
children three and under it is extremely hard to keep them from spreading germs, so we ask that if 
your child has any of those symptoms to please keep them home.   
 
 It is time to start thinking about next year at Bear Creek, enrollment for next school year will 
start mid-January, so be on the lookout for more information.   
 
 We are excited to see what 2021 has in store for us!    
 
Mrs.Gibson & Ms. Lexy 


